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INTRODUCTION 
 
In September 2013 planning permission was refused for a proposed residential development (in 
principle) at land off Lithgow Way, Port Glasgow and following a site visit by the Planning Board. 
Planning permission was refused as: 
 
“The proposal is contrary to the Inverclyde Local Plan 2005 as the site is zoned for commercial use 
and the commercial zoning should remain in force for a period of 5 years.” 
 
 

 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF APPEAL 
 
Notification has been received that an appeal against the refusal has been lodged with the Scottish 
Government. The appeal is to be considered by written submissions. 
 



 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Board notes the position. 
 
 
 
Stuart Jamieson 
Head of Regeneration and Planning 
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